
 

 

 

NOTICE 

To All Our Purchase Wood Suppliers 

Please be advised that effective the end of business day on 
October 18th, 2019 J. D. Irving, Limited will stop purchasing 
wood (all species and products) at our Baker Brook 
Sawmill.   We will also no longer be purchasing cedar at any 
of our sawmills and associated yards. 

Thank you for your continued support.   

Sincerely, 

 

Brent Thompson 

Wood Procurement & Measurement 
J.D. Irving, Limited 
 
Copy:  N.B. Forest Product Marketing Boards 
 
 


